From: Llyan Smith [mailto:lsmith@murrayriver.nsw.gov.au]

Sent: Tuesday, 22 January 2019 2:47 PM

To: DPE PSVC Western Region Mailbox <westernregion@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: Haydon Murdoch <Haydon.Murdoch@planning.nsw.gov.au>; Wayne Garnsey
<Wavyne.Garnsey@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Boundary Road Planning Proposal

Good afternoon Haydon & Wayne,

PP_2016_MRIVE_003- Boundary Road

The current Gateway issued for this Planning Proposal requires this LEP amendment to be completed no later than 19

February 2019. Based on the current status of this Planning Proposal, it will not be possible to complete by the current
required date. Council hereby requests a twelve month extension of time to complete this amendment of the Murray
LEP 2011. The amendment Planning Proposal and associated report will be heard at Council’s January meeting (today).
Minutes of such will be provided in due course.

Could you please advise the outcome of Council’s request at your earliest convenience.

Kind regards

Liyan Smith | Town Planner | BUrbRegPlan (Hons) |

Murray River Council | Mathoura Office | 21-25 Conargo St Mathoura, NSW 2710
PO Box 21, Mathoura, NSW 2710
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